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To: Tony Blackburn
Cc: Anne Storah
Subject: Landscape Study 2015
 
 
It appears that some of the Landscape Study (2015) documents – EB025 - currently published on the Rossendale’s website are not the most up-to-date documents. 
 
The versions of the Landscape Study (2015) currently published on the website are:
Volume 1 Appraisal Report (July 2015)
Volume 2 Site Assessments (July 2017)
Volume 3 Appendices 1-8 (July 2015)
Volume 4 Appendix 9 – Supporting information for Assessed Sites (July 2015)
 
There are more recent versions of Volume 1 (Revision F dated December 2015) and Volume 4 (Revision C dated November 2015) which have not been published. 
 
The difference between the published Volume 1 and the most recent version  is that the latest version has two additional sites listed in figure 1 of the introduction: Land south of Loveclough Sports Pitch and Land north of Hud Hey (proposed employment allocation NE2). There are no other changes to the text of the document.
 
The published Volume 2 and Volume 3 documents are both up-to-date.
 
There is also a more recent version of Volume 4 Appendix 9, which includes supporting information regarding the landscape assessments for Loveclough Sports Pitch and Land north of Hud Hey.
 
We consider that these are minor changes, as it does not change the conclusion on the assessment of the sites, but it provides additional information that could improve the reading of the study.  
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